

MUNICIPALITY OF POGGIO RENATICO

DEAR VOTER,

on the occasion of the next European election (6th - 9th June 2024), you, as a European Union citizen and a resident here, may, if you decide, express your vote in this municipality for members of the European Parliament belonging to the Italian allocation of seats, by submitting the enclosed application.

This application (also available on the internet at: https://dait.interno.gov.it/elezioni/optanti-2024) must be submitted in person or sent by registered mail before 11th March 2024 to the following address:

comune.poggiorenatico@cert.comune.poggiorenatico.fe.it

The successful applicant will be included in the additional electoral roll and will receive a personal electoral card, which will allow the person to vote at the polling station stated on the card.

If included in the additional electoral roll, you may express your vote for members of the European Parliament belonging to the Italian allocation of seats only and not for members of the European Parliament belonging to your Member State of origin's share of seats: in fact, it is forbidden to vote twice.

For further information, please contact the municipal offices: Telephone number: 0532/824511

February 23rd 2024

THE ELECTION OFFICIAL
Anna Baccilieri